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SUBJECT PROPOSED REVISION OF AUDIT POLICY 

According to the minutes of the Academic Senate Executive Committee 
meeting, 2-25-82, Dr. Jean Kelty has sent you a memo indicating that 
I might have some " •.• constructive suggestions regarding the Audit 
Policy from the student point of view." 

Indeed, at your invitation, I would be very willing to meet with 
your committee to present some proposed changes to the current Audit 
Policy which have been discussed, and supported, by the SEC. 

I look forward to hearing from you; I can be reached at the Student 
Government offices, extension 3591. 

cc: Dr. Jean Kelty / 
Pat Sorenson 
George Sipka 
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